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TOP TEN REASONS RETIRED JUDGES SHOULD BELONG 

TO THE IJA 

1.  ​ Advocacy with state legislature for retirees and dependents. 

2.  ​ Stay abreast of legislation affecting the judiciary and retirees. 

3.  ​ Access to health insurance consultant. 

4.  ​ Reduced membership rates to ABA. 

5.  ​ Assistance with security available through Delete Me and other programs. 

6.  ​ Take advantage of all travel opportunities open to all IJA members. 

7.  ​ Reduced IJA membership dues. Retired Judges only pay $100. 

8.  ​ CLE opportunities for retired judges who are still practicing. 

9.  ​ IJA retired volunteers available to assist with navigation of pre and post 

retirement issues. 

10.   Ability to network with and mentor sitting judges and retired judges. 

 

IJA Officers 2024-25 
Elizabeth Rochford  
President 
erochford@illinoiscourts.gov 
160 N. LaSalle StreetChicago, 
IL 60601 

Patrice Ball Reed 
1st Vice President 
patballreed@aol.com 
50 W. Washington, Rm. 
1105 
Chicago, IL 60602 
312.603.5500 

Julie Katz 
2nd Vice President 
julesjkatz@gmail.com 
1508 Martingale Court 
Swansea, IL 62226 
618.558.6240 

Patricia O'Brien Sheahan 
3rd Vice President  
patricia.sheahan@cookcounty
il.gov 
50 W. Washington, Rm. 2605 
Chicago, IL 
312.603-6551 
 

Heinz Rudolf 
Secretary 
heinz.rudolf@co.st-clair.i
l.us 
10 Public Square 
Belleville, IL 
62220618.825.2545 

Diann Marsalek 
Treasurer 
Diann.Marsalek@cookcounty
il.gov 
50 W. Washington #400 
Chicago, IL 60602 
312.603.2596 
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